
School District 12
Update
November 10, 2022

Calendar Events
2022-23 School Year Calendar
Board of Education Meet and Greet: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 at 6:00 p.m.
Regular monthly Board of Education Meeting: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 at 7:00 p.m.
SMART day: Wednesday, December 7 
District 12 website

Dear D12 Families,
 
While we knew it wouldn't last, the abrupt shift from the beautiful fall weather we've been having to a
chance of snow is a stark reminder that winter is going to quickly be upon us, especially when
coupled with the time change. Hopefully the adjustment will be a smooth one!

Thank you, Mrs. Henne!
Tomorrow marks Mrs. Kathy Henne's last day in District 12 as she transitions into her next great role:
Retiree! Mrs. Henne has been a member of the D12 family for just over 20 years. She has in�uenced
students not only through her role as a classroom teacher, but also through clubs such as Student
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Council, Yearbook, Newspaper, and Intramurals. She has also served as a mentor teacher for new
staff.
 
Mrs. Henne is an incredible example of a lifelong learner who has continued to push and challenge
herself to do the best for kids. Our district has been so fortunate to have her working with our
students for the last two decades.
 
We wish Mrs. Henne and her husband, Lorne, the very best as they embark on adventures traveling as
well as more time for lake living!

Board of Education Meet and Greet/Regular Monthly Meeting
The Board of Education will be hosting its next Meet and Greet on Tuesday, November 15 at 6 p.m. In
addition, our regular monthly meeting will begin at 7 p.m. at the Roselle Village Hall.
 
We will be sharing information on the newly released state report card and school improvement
plans. We hope you can join us, either in person or by viewing the livestream.

Last Call: Thought Exchange Survey
Our survey on social-emotional learning priorities will close at 11:59 p.m. tomorrow, November 11. An
introduction and the survey may be found here.

Thank you to the Veterans in our community for your service!
 
Sincerely,
Dr. Mary Henderson, Superintendent

http://my.thoughtexchange.com/scroll/698606113

